
Submitter: Elizabeth Chenven 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Hello, I am a full time working mother. I have called Oregon home for the past 20 

years. Before I lived here I lived in Texas where there was no mail in voting. I greatly 

appreciate the system we have here in Oregon. It gives me the time I need to 

research and make choices about who I will vote for, it makes it possible to continue 

doing all I need to for my work and family life -- I have never had to take off work to 

vote here in Oregon. We are so lucky here in Oregon and it should be every 

American's right to vote by mail. This system works, it works for working people, for 

disabled people, for elderly people, for young people, for Republicans, Independents, 

and Democrats alike -- why would we do away with a system that works well for our 

communities? I vehemently oppose changes to our mail-in voting system. It works, 

we all know it, and to change it would be to disenfranchise Oregon voters. 


